
Commander’s Stuff
By Bruce Harken
brhed@aol.com

Greetings!
   One month has passed since I was 
elected Commander and one meeting 
was held. Unfortunately, we only had 
seven Post members able to attend the 
July meeting. I proposed that in the 
future the Post not have a July meeting 
and we tabled the motion for future 
debate. 
   Mike Winner, our quartermaster, is 
looking into some areas to help promote 
donations to the Post via credit cards. I 
think this will be a beneficial addition to 
our funding issues.
   Rich Jesswein and I participated in the 
Ukraine Aid concerts on July 6. I haven't
heard if the Park District reached its goal
but it seemed like all who came enjoyed 
the food and the bands. Both Rich and I 
made sure we were members of this Post
and we were helping the Park District in 
this endeavor.
   I am looking forward to our next 
meeting on Tuesday, Aug. 9. Hopefully I
will see you there!

Semper Fidelis!
Bruce Harken

Quartermaster Report
By Mike Winner
(708) 829-0069
Gonakadet@att.net

Statement of funds as of   6  /  21  /22  
Post General Fund   $3,334.00
Post Relief Fund   10,993.56
TOTAL: $14,327.56

Semper Fidelis!
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Save the Dates
Aug. 9th – 7:30 p.m. Post Regular 
meeting 
Aug. 19th – deadline for September 
newsletter
Sept. 13th – 7:30 p.m. Post Regular 
meeting
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